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August 9, 2016 
 

 

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent  

Amphitheater Unified School District 

701 W. Wetmore 

Tucson, AZ 85705 

 

 

Dear Superintendent: 

 

At the October 5, 2016 meeting of the School Facilities Board, Amphitheater Unified was 

awarded supplemental Building Renewal Grant funding for Project # 100210115-9999-017BRG 

as follows: 

 

 
Previously Awarded 

6/29/16 
Supplemental Award 

 

Adjusted Total Project 

Funding 

SFB Base 

Funding without 

Contingency 

$0 $207,896 $207,896 

Contingency * $0 $20,000 $20,000 

Additional Cost $9,983 $0 $9,983 

Total SFB 

Funding * 
$9,983 $227,896 $237,879 

District Funding $0 $0 $0 

Total SFB and 

District Funding 
$9,983 $227,896 $237,879 

* Contingency may not be spent without prior SFB staff approval. 

 

The initial Terms and Conditions for this project will remain in effect; you are not required to 

sign an amendment at this time.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the liaison for this project, Dan Demland, at 

602-542-6567. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Kerry Campbell 
Kerry Campbell 

Public Information Officer 

https://sfb.az.gov/

